
  

  

Term 1  Week 4 
Thursday 18 February 2021 

 

Monday 8th March 
Adelaide Cup Day Holiday 

Diary Dates 
 19/2/21 

Play, Create & Connect 

 22/2/21 
Little Book Worms 
Magical Memories Reception 
Families 

 26/2/21 
Play, Create & Connect 

 1/3/20 
Little Book Worms 

 2/3/20 
Assembly Hosted by Rm 12 

 5/3/21 
Play, Create & Connect 

 8/3/21 
Adelaide Cup Day Holiday 

 12/3/21 
Play, Create & Connect 

 15/3/21 
Little Book Worms 
Governing Council 7pm 

 

Attendance 

 

Click your Heels and Follow the Yellow Brick Road 

Thank you to 

everyone who came 

along and made the  

night lots of fun! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 
  

   

  
 

Room 19 
Year 6 and 7 students learned about the amazing resilience of skateboarding 

girls in Afghanistan, a country where it can be illegal in some parts for girls to 

ride bikes, choose what they wear and even to go to school. These girls searched 

for something that hadn’t been banned yet – skateboarding! In Room 19 we can 

describe what resilient behaviour looks like in our lives and learning. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                          

       

        

 

 

 

 

  

  
 

   

 

 

In Room 19 we are curious learners.  

We investigated a range of interesting questions, like: 

How many hearts does an octopus have? (3 hearts), 

and 

What is xanthophobia? (Fear of the colour yellow) 

Our curious minds guide our research of the world 

around us. 

 

  



 

00000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000 

 If your child would like to become a 

member or renew their membership of 

CUA for 2021 please return the form 

that was sent home and return to the 

school by Friday 3/4/2021 along with 

your payment of $16.50. 

Spare forms are available from the 

Front Office. 

Magical Memories 
Magical Memories afternoon for Reception 

students on Monday 22nd February from 3:15pm 

to 4:00pm, in the Resource Centre. Come along 

and help make a keepsake frame of my first 

weeks at school which we can display at home. 

     

 

Magical  Memories 
Magical Memories afternoon for Reception students on 
Monday 24th February from 3:15 to 4:00pm, in the 
Resource Centre. Come along and help make a 
keepsake frame of my first weeks at school which we 
can display at home. 

                      

Fundraising Meeting 
Would you like to help? 

Interested in joining our group? 
 

If you would like to help with our school 
fundraising 

Pop in to the staff room on  
Wednesday 24th February 

@ 2.30pm 
All very Welcome 

Love to see you there 

 
Free Playgroup 
@ Coorara Pre-School 

Every Friday 
9am – 10.30am 

Everybody Welcome 

                              

ABERFOYLE PARK HIGH SCHOOL 
 

PARENT INFORMATION EVENING 

YEAR 6 INTO YEAR 7 2022 

WEDNESDAY 3 MARCH 2021 AT 6.30PM 
 

We are welcoming Year 7 students to our school in 2022. 
We are inviting prospective families to attend the Year 7 
2022 Parent Information Evening at Aberfoyle Park High 
School. The evening will be held in our new Middle 
School Hub.  
You will hear about the opportunities that Aberfoyle Park 
High School has to offer during this exciting time of 
change.  
For more information please contact Vanessa 
Ingram, Year 7 Leader on 8270 4455 or 
vanessa.ingram@aphs.sa.edu.au.  
To RSVP for the evening, please email 
info@aphs.sa.edu.au and advise how many people will 
be attending.  
We look forward to seeing you on the night. 

 

Expression of Interest 
 

TO LEASE THE COORARA KIDS CANTEEN 2021 

From the beginning of Term 2 

 

Governing Council require a motivated 
person who is willing to work within the DfE 
Healthy Eating Guidelines to provide a 
canteen service for students and staff. If 
interested in leasing the canteen, please 
collect an information pack from the Front 
Office. Information about the application 
process and the selection criteria is in the 
information pack. 
 

Applications close Thursday 11th March 
2021 

For further information 
 please see Rebecca 

Welcome to 

Anthony Parina and 
Carina Wanganeen 

Anthony is starring in the 

Wellbeing Teaching and 

Learning Leader role.  

 

Carina is starring in the Aboriginal 

Community Education Officer role. 

They can be contacted via the front 

office or by email: 

anthony.parina137@schools.sa.edu.au 

 

carina.wanganeen341@schools.sa.edu

.au  

Children’s 
University 

If your child would like to become a member or 

renew their membership of CUA for 2020 

please return the form that was sent home and 

return to the school by Friday 12/3/2021 along 

with your payment of $16.50. 

Spare forms are available from the Front Office. 
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